
Friday 27th March 2020  
 

The PTFA are organising a Silly Socks Day! The idea is 
that your child can come to school on this day with 

the wackiest, craziest socks that they can!  
 

Instead of bringing a £1 donation we are asking that 
all children who come to school with crazy hair donate 

bars or boxes of chocolates to go towards the PTFA 
Easter Bingo event.  

 
Please hand all chocolate donations to your child’s 

classteacher on the day.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, PTFA 


